
 

 

Reading 

We will be focusing on the book 

  

 This week we have drawn our preferred way of 

transport or a place where we like to visit.  

Can you draw your favourite place at home and write 

why? 

  

 

  

 
Additional Information 

 

Parent workshop 15th January focusing on 

Maths in Sunflowers.  

 

 

 

 

 

Sunflowers Learning Update  

Friday 12th January 2024 

Happy New Year. I hope you have had a restful break.  

This week we have been reading our new book Let’s all creep through the crocodile creek. We have spoken about different 

journeys we have been on and different transport we have used.  

We have also been exploring the outdoor area using our senses on what we can hear, smell and see.  

Below are some home learning suggestions, please upload any home learning onto Famly.  

Mrs Price 

Maths 

We will be following the Maths, No Problem scheme. 

 

This week we are focusing understanding zero as an 

empty set. 

Can you throw/roll a ball/object into a bucket. Can 

you say how many lands in the bucket? How many 

lands out of the bucket. Encourage the children to 

notice when they have 0 objects in or out the bucket.  

 

 

 

 
Phonics 

The sounds we are learning this week are: 

ai   ee  igh   oa  

To practise this week sounds. 

Challenge – To write words with this week’s sounds 

in.  

 

 Reading 

Books will go out to parents every Friday; we ask for 

books to be retuned on Monday.  

On Monday the children will choose a new LRC book 

to take home. 

We do expect parents to write in their reading 

records when you have read with your child at home.  

 

 


